Notes on the Mission Prayer on 74 August 2002

At the Mission Prayer Meeting on Sunday 7" August we were privileged to have an excellent
presentation from R and S and to pray for their time in UK; for the challenges of working in
that country; and for their further work on return. Please remember the family while they
are here with us, and when they plan to return on 1% October.

This event did not allow time for prayer for our other mission partners, but we received the
following requests which we all can include in our prayers during the coming month:

R and J are helping to develop an online teaching programme for those who have suffered
trauma in their target country. They ask for prayer for the post production work and efforts
to film some example stories for the series. J is also creating a new website for the Bible
courses and needs block time, wisdom and inspiration for this.

Their son Ethan does not have student accommodation needed in a month’s time. Please

pray.

Holly (who spoke recently at DBC). She sends a good report of settling in her new country
and making friends. However, she does ask for prayer that the good plans for her
accommodation will finally materialise (not always honoured in that country). Do also pray
that the design projects in their early stages will develop soon and that she will be able to
use her professional skills before too long.

Julia seems very happy at present, but please pray that she will know when best to return to
the UK, after over ten years of service in South Africa. Her work with the children needs a
permanent building and we pray for better involvement by Cheshire Homes (South Africa) in
planning for that.



